Present were Thomas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

A gentleman came in to inquire about the taxes and assessment on the Alan Moeller property with intention to buy.

Mr. Donald Holt was asked to come in regarding the problem of lumbering on his propert by Mr. Starkey of Surry, N. H. before a permit was issued. He has stopped operation until he picks up his permit tomorrow morning.

A building permit was submitted and approved for Plastic Techniques, Inc. delivered by Richard Moore.

Police Chief Ballou voiced a possible interest in moving downstairs into the former Selectmen's Office, is the space is offered.

October 27, 1977 - 1:30 pm

Roland Sallada traveled to Concord to meet with the Tax Commission for the purpose of obtaining the 1977 tax rate. The rate was not issued because of the State Budget not being settled, as yet.